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MINNEAPOLIS, MN – Chief Judge John R. Tunheim was pleased to welcome newly confirmed 
United States Marshal for the District of Minnesota, Ramona Dohman, at the United States Federal 
Courthouse in Minneapolis. Chief Judge John R. Tunheim administered the oath of office to Dohman 
on Monday, April 29th, 2019.   
 
Looking forward to the dedication and diligence Marshal Dohman brings to the District of Minnesota, 
Chief Judge John R. Tunheim had the following statement, “Marshal Dohman’s years of experience in 
public safety are a testament to her skill and will serve the District of Minnesota well. We are thrilled to 
have her as our leader in safety and security for the District of Minnesota.”  
 
Before becoming a U.S. Marshal, Dohman was the Commissioner of Public Safety at the Minnesota 
Department of Public Safety, a position she held since 2011.  She began her law enforcement career as 
a patrol officer with the Glencoe Police Department from 1982 to 1983, then the Marshall Police 
Department from 1983-1984.  In 1984, Marshal Dohman joined the Maple Grove Police Department, 
where she served for 27 years.  She rose up through the ranks of the department, eventually becoming 
chief of police in 2001.  She served in this capacity until 2011, when she was appointed the 
Commissioner of Public Safety for the State of Minnesota.  Marshal Dohman holds an A.A. in law 
enforcement from Alexandria Technical College, a B.A. in criminal justice administration from 
Metropolitan State University, and an M.A. in police leadership from the University of St. Thomas.     
 
Marshal Dohman was nominated by President Donald Trump on February 25, 2019 and was confirmed 
by the U.S. Senate on April 11, 2019. She fills the vacancy created when Sharon Lubinski retired on 
December 31, 2016. 
 
The Department of Justice will hold a ceremonial installation service for Marshal Dohman after she 
completes training at Marshals headquarters in mid-June. 
 
Additional information about the U.S. Marshals Service can be found at http://www.usmarshals.gov. 
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